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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Freedom Park Committee for
Tuesday, January 15, 2019 has been canceled due to lack of quorum.

The next scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 19’
2019 at 6pm at Lowell Town Hall.

Please Note: This revised notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Thursday January 10, 2019 at 2:00 pm
and delivered or faxed to the following: Lowell Town Council, Department Heads, The Times, The Post
Lowell Tribune




